In 2017 Arnold Branch Library will
celebrate 50 Golden Years

in the Motherlode!

Arnold Branch Library, 1065 Blagen Rd, Arnold, CA 95223
209-795-1009

Hours: Tuesday through Saturday, 10am to 4pm
Closed Sunday, Monday and Holidays

The Arnold Branch of the Calaveras County Library System was opened
on November 6, 1967 in Cedar Center.

After the death of Edwin D. Greer, MD, the first physician in Arnold, his
wife Anne decided that a library would be a fitting memorial for him. Anne Greer
donated $500,000 for the acquisition of land and the construction of a new library
building. On January 2, 1997, the library, located at 1065 Blagen Rd in Arnold
was dedicated. With the support of our community and our dedicated volunteers,
the Arnold Branch Library continues to grow, prosper and serve Arnold and the
surrounding areas. In 2017, we will celebrate 20 years in the Edwin D Greer
Memorial Library.

Arnold friends of the Library (established 1996)

Friends of the Library groups are dedicated to the support of the library
system throughout the county. Their purpose is to expand and strengthen
services while responding to the needs of our community.

Due to budget cuts put into place some years ago Arnold Branch Library is
kept open by Calaveras County three (3) days per week. The extra two (2) days
that Arnold Branch Library is open to the public are funded by the Arnold Friends
of the Library. We appreciate the financial contributions of the Arnold Friends of
the Library and their dedication and commitment to the Arnold Branch Library
and our community.

Branch Attendant: Fran Devlin; Library Assistant: Bonnie Doiel;
AFOTL President: Richard Raso
Facebook Page: Arnold Library, Arnold, CA



